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BBUULLLLEETTIINN  ––  FFRRIIDDAAYY  1188tthh  FFEEBBRRUUAARRYY  
 

“GROW, BLOSSOM, FLOURISH” 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Its been another busy week at North Rigton and I have really enjoyed getting into classes and seeing the 
wonderful learning taking place. The Apples classroom has been transformed thanks to Mrs Down and the new 
furniture and resources. The children have been absorbed exploring their new equipment and developing lots 
of skills on the way! Many thanks to the EYFS team.  
 
Yvonne Methley 
Interim Headteacher 
 
 

       
 

                                
 
A day of love! 
Today the school had a 'wear something you love' day - it was lots of fun seeing all the different takes 
on the theme. I think my favourite was PJ's - wish I had thought of that!  
Well done for all the poetry entries - the staff are not happy about having to choose winners as so 
much effort has gone into them! 
The bun sale was very well supported, thank you to Dan and Theo for organising it.....an update on 
how much was raised will be with you after half term. 
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Mrs D 

                           
 
 
 
 
FONR World Book Day  
Calling all avid readers to please come to school dressed as your favourite book character on 
Thursday 3rd March. Be it the Gruffalo or Harry Potter, Alice in wonderland or the World Witch we 
look forward to seeing you all! Please bring a £1 donation. 
 
We also have some sparkling spring picks leaflets of Usborne books for all the children to take home. 
Perfect for Easter or birthday gift ideas!  
 
Anyone who’d like to take part in a sponsored read-a-thon there are sponsorship forms to take home 
too. Children of all ages can spend any amount of time reading to raise funds for books. You can read 
books, comics, magazines, newspapers, menus, recipes, poems, leaflets, instructions - anything with 
words!  
 
Thank you 
FONR 
 
 
Half Term 
Have a wonderful half term break. School will reopen on Tuesday 1st March 
 
 


